

Gerrish Township Treasurer

2997 E. Higgins Lake Drive, Roscommon, MI 48653 (989) 821-9313 ~ FAX (989) 821-8627 Email: treasurer@gerrishtownship.org

Treasurer Tulgetske Report December 10, 2019

November 18, 2019, I attended a Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee meeting where we reviewed the proposed 2020-2025 Parks & Recreation 5 year plan.

November 21, 2019, I attended an RTA meeting at Kirtland Community College where we listed to a presentation from Consumers Energy and KCC.

December 5, 2019, I attended the monthly work session.

December 5, 2019, I attended a Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee Public Input meeting. There were 17 residents in attendance, plus 4 committee members and Lisa Leedy from Alliance for Economic Success. In this meeting we asked for public input on our 2020-2025 Parks and Recreation 5 Year Plan.

December 9, 2019, I attended a Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee meeting where we received the results from the parks and recreation survey. There were 250 surveys completed. We also reviewed the previous plans goals and objectives.

December 9, 2019, was the December Board of Review. I have entered in the adjustments and have balanced with the assessor and the Roscommon County Treasurer's Office

We received two bids for the GT Municipal Building Remediations. I have been working with the USDA, bond counsel and Sidock Group reviewing the bid specs. I have been busy with residents calling regarding tax questions, collecting tax payments, receipts, accounts payable, payroll, along with other daily job duties.

Announcements:

The Gerrish Township Municipal Office will be closed Tuesday, December 24, 2019 through January 1, 2020. The Treasurer's Office will be open for tax collection purposes Monday, December 30, 2019 from 9:00am to 5:00pm.